
Dear Parents, 
Our attendance for this week ending 10/03/23 was 90.3% which is still below our school 
target of 96%. Only Reception class is in the green zone and they are our attendance 
 winners with 96.1% - well done!  
The punctuality award goes to Y6 this week. 
Can you please try to get your child in every day as every minute counts!!  
Don’t forget your children need to arrive before 8:50 am every morning.  
Gates open at 8:40 am and close at 8:50 am. 

GREEN = 96%+,      AMBER = 95% to 96%,    RED  = Less than 95% 

Clothing and Jewellery 
 

 Please ensure that your child’s uniform is 
clearly marked with their name. 

Both boys and girls shoes should be 
 sensible and strong. 

 NO TRAINERS, PUMPS OR OPEN TOE 
SHOES ARE ALLOWED. 

 
Children should not wear jewellery.   

If necessary children with pierced ears can wear 
small stud earrings but they must be removed for 

P.E. activities. 
 

Please ensure that long hair is tied up  
at all times. 

 
Thank you 
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Thanks for your support 
Miss Hegarty 

 

ART OPEN EXHIBITION 
 

If you wish to enter the competition please 
make sure you complete an entry form 

(available from your class or the school office) 
when you submit your art work. 

 
The deadline for entries is 17th March. 

Good Luck! 

P.E. TIMES 
 

YEAR 1 MON  AND WED  
YEAR 2 MON AND FRI  
YEAR 3 TUE AND WED  
YEAR 4 TUES AND FRI 
YEAR 5 WED AND THUR 
YEAR 6 THUR AND FRI 
 

 P.E. KITS 
 

 Plain red shorts 
 White T shirt 
 Black/white pumps 
 Drawstring bag large enough to 

hold kit 
 

PE kit should be left in school  
on peg outside class. 

 

 

SCIENCE COMPETITION 
 

If you wish to enter the science  
competition please make sure your 

entry is in by 20th March. 
If you have any questions please 

speak to Miss Tomlinson. 

RAVENSCROFT NURSERY 
Do you have younger children you would like to be placed on our Nursery waiting list? 
 If so, please collect a form from the school office. It is never too early to complete the 

application form—it helps us to plan for the future. 
We offer 15 hour sessions (morning and afternoon) and 30 hour sessions if you are eligible. 


